From: <u>Mary Holden</u>

To: <u>purchasing@collierseawallanddock.com</u>; "Brian Gilmore"

Cc: Sherry Kirsch; Daniel Smith

Subject: RE: 1071 Old Marco Lane BD extension request Date: Thursday, September 24, 2020 10:57:58 AM

Attachments: <u>image004.png</u>

image002.png

April,

Thanks for the email. We will continue to the November 6, 2020 meeting.

Have a good rest of your day.

Respectfully,

Mary P. Holden, Senior Planner City of Marco Island 50 Bald Eagle Dr. Marco Island, FL 34145 239-389-3975



From: purchasing@collierseawallanddock.com <purchasing@collierseawallanddock.com>

Sent: Thursday, September 24, 2020 8:56 AM

To: Mary Holden <mholden@cityofmarcoisland.com>; 'Brian Gilmore'

<brian@collierseawallanddock.com>

Subject: RE: 1071 Old Marco Lane BD extension request

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Hey Mary,

Sorry for the delayed reply but please place this on hold and we would like to post pone it to November 6th meeting. I'm going over the application today and will revise it and send it directly to you.

We truly appreciate you for what you've done helping along the way!!

Respectfully, April De Leon Collier Seawall and Dock From: Mary Holden < mholden@cityofmarcoisland.com >

Sent: Thursday, September 24, 2020 8:46 AM

To: Brian Gilmore < brian@collierseawallanddock.com >; Purchasing User

<Purchasing@collierseawallanddock.com>

Subject: 1071 Old Marco Lane BD extension request

Hi Brian,

Since I have not received any notice, I will place the request on the agenda as presented and the Staff report as written. Planning Board packets go out tomorrow. At this point, the only option is to submit a request to continue the request to the November 6, 2020 meeting.

Please advise.

Thanks

Respectfully,

Mary P. Holden Mary P. Holden, Senior Planner City of Marco Island 50 Bald Eagle Dr. Marco Island, FL 34145 239-389-3975

